
 

PRESS RELEASE 

 
 

VILLAGE OF GURNEE - 325 N. O'PLAINE ROAD - GURNEE, IL 60031 - (847) 623-7650 - FAX: (847) 623-9475 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Date:  Wednesday, November 14th, 2018 

Contact: Jack Linehan, Assistant to the Village Administrator/PIO 

Phone:  (847) 599-7514 

Fax:  (847) 623-0490 

Email:  JLinehan@village.gurnee.il.us 

 

Monday, November 19th Village Board Meeting Rescheduled to Monday, 

November 26th Due to Lack of Business Items  

 
GURNEE, IL – The Village Board meeting originally scheduled for Monday, November 19h has been 

rescheduled to Monday, November 26th at 7:00 p.m. due to a lack of business items on the agenda.  

 

The Committee of the Whole meeting originally scheduled for Monday, November 26th at 7:00 p.m. has 

been canceled to accommodate the regular business meeting.  

 

The meeting will take place as rescheduled in the Council Chambers of Gurnee Village Hall, located at 325 

North O’Plaine Road, Gurnee, IL, 60031 

 

 

-END- 


